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From: Luke Catchpole
Sent: 13 May 2020 09:14
To: Luke Catchpole
Subject: FW: Alcohol licence application - 28 Mill Road

From: Clir Mike Davey (Cambridge City - Petersfieid) <
Sent: 12 May 2020 16:31

To: Commercial Team of Environmental Health <i
Cc: Clir Richard Robertson (Cambridge City - Petersfiel
Subject: Alcohol licence application - 28 Mill Road

Dear Environmental Health Team,

| wish to object to this application for an Alcohol Licence at 28 Mill Rd. It is important to uphold the need
to prevent public nuisance, crime and disorder and protect children and it is my fear that all would all be at
risk If this application were accepted. Historically, Mill Road has had a problem with antisocial behaviour
linked to alcohol misuse and we have taken care to first implement and then renew the cumulative impact
zone In this area. Therefore, to allow a further outlet to sell alcohol would be contrary to the reasons
behind the zone and would risk further applications from other shops who also seek to sell alcohol.

Please acknowledge receipt of this abjection,
Mike Davey
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Luke Catchggle

From: edward jenking

Sent: 15 May 2020 18:37

To: licensing (CCity)

Subject: Brothers International Supermarket, 28 Mill Road, Cambridge, Cambridgeshire, CB1
2AD Application WK/202082835

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To the Cambridge City Licensing Committee

I am one of the concientious group of residents that faught long and hard to prevent a Tesco Express
store being opened in Mill Road, Romsey (2007 to 2010), and with backing from Cambridge Police
Authority, we were successful in preventing the sale of alcohol from that premises when it eventually
opened.. 1 am thoroughly opposed to further availability of alcohol particularly late night, but ideally any
time, in Mill Road. If councillors wish Mill Road success in the future, particularly in the wake of the
current pandemic, they will see the paramount importance of attracting visitors to this part of the city, and
that supplying yet another source of alcohol only panders to one business in its competitiveness with others,
not to raising the attractiveness of this area to families and couples on day trips and staying as visitors in the

cty.
I definitely move against this proposal and hope the committee does likewise.

Sincerely,

E.L.Jenkins

Edward Lloyd Jenkins
80 Brackyn Road

Cambridge

CB1 3PQ
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Luke Catchpole

From: licensing (CCity)
Sent: 17 May 2020 14:51
To: Taxi; Luke Catchpole
Subject: WK/202082835 :

Adadress: Brothers International Supermarket, 28 Mill Road, Cambridge, Cambridgeshire, CB1 2AD

but I frequently walk up Mill Road into Cambridge city
centre past this area including this shop. With the large no. of takeaways in this area already, which will
cause potential noise issues for neighbouring residential properties and flats about, I believe that adding in
takeaway alcohol to the mix could also raise potential noise levels in combination with the takeaway food.
Then when an area starts to become a problem, it can then 'travel', i.e., further along Mill Road to the other
end of town.











































































Commercial Team of Environmental Health

T ——— =]

From:
Sent: 15 May 2020 21:33
To: Commercial Team of Environmental Health
Subject: WK/202082835 — Brothers International Supermarket
Hello,
I’m writing to object to a license application.

jonal Supermarket. 28 Mill Road.

There is a longstanding acceptance by City Council, licensing committee and the police of residents’ views
that there are sufficient drink ‘off-licences’ in Mill Road and that the cumulative impact of more is likely to
lead to additional public nuisance. Hence, Mill Road has been designated a ‘cumulative impact zone’.

Late night off-licences encourage those passing through our neighbourhood (usually from the town centre)
to buy additional drink to consume on the street, to the defriment of the residential amenity of our
neighbourhood, and to cause more late night disturbance and vandalism.

Furthermore, this application, if allowed, would set a precedent for more applications.
I therefore, urge the licensing committee to reject this application.

Thank you,




































